ISTANBUL.

31lst December, 1943..

Denizyollari Isletme Umum Mudurlugu,
ISTANBUL.

Dear S5irs,

With reference to your letter No. 9033 of the 21st
October 1943, we have to inform you that we ¢
to the Committee of Lloyd's Register of Shipping, lLondon, and ,
have now received a reply in which the Cormittee state that they
have considered the remarks In your letter and that they have
no alternative but to give instructlons for the vessel's Glass
to be expunged from the Society's Register Dook with red lines, |
indicating the withdrawal f{ron nlass on account of non-complian

with the Society's Rules.

Yours




